
Support Justice for All — Protect
Legal Services for Low-Income
Americans

Every day, millions of Americans face life-altering legal challenges — eviction, domestic

violence, loss of veterans’ benefits and consumer scams — without the resources to protect their

rights in court. Legal aid organizations funded by the Legal Services Corporation (LSC) are often

their last line of defense.

But that safety net is at risk.

Defunding LSC as the White House budget proposes would strip away access to legal

representation for those who need it most. When justice depends on income, it isn’t justice at all.

You can change that.

We’ve launched a rapid response campaign to make sure legal aid remains accessible to the

people and communities who depend on it most. With your support, LSC can continue

empowering our grantees on the ground.

Help make sure justice remains a right, not a privilege.



 Learn why legal aid matters to your community

Donate today and protect equal access to justice

 

John G. Levi, Board Chair

Ron Flagg, President
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Key Groups Send Support Letters to Congress for LSC

Amid threats to LSC's funding, key groups are stepping up to urge Congress's…
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LSC Launches Rapid Response Campaign to Defunding Threat

President Trump’s FY 2026 budget proposal, released May 30, calls for the…
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